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       The LFCC Board would like to send out updates, information, and concerns to our membership. If possible, we plan to do this once a month to keep our membership better informed. 
 
—Member Appreciation Day was a huge success!! Thanks to everyone who attended (146 members). Hopefully, we can make this an annual affair!
 
—Our outside contractor, Rusty Williamson, is in the process of grinding out stumps. Tim and his crew had a total of 84 stumps!!.
 
—A special thank you to Larry Trotter and Steve Grochowski for their work installing the mats at the entry and exit of the bridges on #15 and #16. The mats look good and should help eliminate cart damage. Great job!!
 
—Just a reminder: Beginning today (Wednesday) our Maintenance Wednesdays will go into effect. No tee times after 11:00 A.M. This has really been a proactive decision, and a time when additional work can be done on our greens and surrounding areas. Our greens are in wonderful shape, especially for March!
 
—Please refer to Dean’s previous email when discussed when the club will be closed or will have a modified tee sheet:
 
· Monday, March 20th - The course is closed until approximately 2:00 p.m.
· Saturday, March 25th - The course is closed until 12:30 p.m.
· Monday, April 3rd - The 1st Tee is closed from 11:30 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.
· Tuesday, April 4th - The 1st Tee will close at 2:30for the remainder of the day.
 
—Just a reminder: LFCC has set up two (2) Demo Days:
                  
· XXIO - March 28th 
· Callaway - March 29
 
—The annual MGA Pot of Gold Mixer was a huge success!! We witnessed great golf and were treated by Joe with great food!! We had a total of 68 participants. A Special Congratulations to Jimmy Curd for finishing closest to the pin in the Shoot Out! 
 
—Tuesday, March 28th, the Maintenance Crew will apply a wall-to-wall fertilization application. This will really help turn our course GREEN!
 
—Our membership continues to be solid with a total of 158 families!
 
—Remember to keep one of our LFCC Board Members, Don Dyksterhouse, in your prayers, as he is going through some serious medical issues. Don is in his second year as Secretary of the LFCC.
 
—The work on #8 is just about completed. Tim and Steve are getting ready to apply the ground granite surrounding the area around the Live Oak Tree. Remember this is a waste bunker.
 
—A special note: We have been a member of Club Corp for over three (3) years and it has proven to be financially profitable to LFCC. Richard Page, our Membership Director, invited their Vice-President to Lockwood Folly to discuss the changes and benefits that have occurred since we joined. They have changed their name from Club Corp to Invited. Since our membership is doing a little more traveling, we need to take advantage of the benefits offered. In the next few days you will receive information about Invited. If you plan to travel, please touch base with Richard for more insight as to benefits you could take advantage of.
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